Jamestown Charter Township Board
Special Meeting

Wednesday, September 2, 2020
Jamestown Township Hall
2380 Riley Street, Hudsonville, Ml 49426
MINUTES

Per Governor Whitmer Executive Orders during the Covid-19 Shutdown this meeting was open
to the public and held online through Zoom.

Supervisor Bergwerff called the meeting to order at 7:01pm followed by Pledge of Allegiance
and opening prayer.

Members Present: Supervisor Ken Bergwerff, Clerk Candy DeHaan, Treasurer Scott Brouwer,
and Trustees Gail Altman, Janet Oskin, Ben Miller and Tim Tacoma.

Moved by DeHaan, seconded by Altman, to approve agenda. Roll call vote: Yeas: Altman,
Miller, DeHaan, Oskin, Brouwer, Tacoma and Bergwerff. Opposed: None.

Public Comments for items on the agenda: None
Items for Discussion and/or Action:

Parks and Recreation Committee Chair Miller shared that the committee is moving
forward nicely on the Mountain Bike Trail, but needs Board approval for $15,000 to be
considered for a matching grant.

An additional $1,400 is also being transferred for the Greenly connector pathway,
making the transfer total of $16,400 from Parks and Rec CIP to General fund.

Moved by Miller, seconded by Oskin, to approve Resolution #R20-022 amending FY
2020-2021 General Appropriations Act. Roll call vote: Yeas: Bergwerff, Tacoma,
Brouwer, Oskin, DeHaan, Miller and Altman. Opposed: None.

Public Comment for Items not on the Agenda: None

The meeting adjourned at 7:09pm.
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